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7 January 2022 
 
Dear Parent / Carer 
 
Re: Residential Trip: PGL  4 March 2022 – 6 March 2022 
 
We are pleased to announce our Year 11 Revision Residential weekend will be at Marchant’s 
Hill PGL in Hindhead. 
 
This will take place from Friday 4 March, leaving at approximately 14:00pm, until Sunday 6 
March 2022, returning at approximately 19:00pm. The trip is designed to provide additional 
revision opportunities with specialist subject teachers from the Academy, focusing on 
securing a grade 5 or above in English and Maths.  
 
There are a limited number of places available. Students will be prioritised based on their 
engagement with GEMS (Getting English Maths and Science) group and those who require 
additional support to secure a grade 5 or higher in English and Maths. Alongside the additional 
revision opportunities, students will also be able to participate in adventurous activties, such 
as Jacob’s Ladder, to develop their resilience and team building skills.  
 
The trip is being heavily subsidised by the Academy, to enable students to attend. The cost of 
the trip, after the contribution by the Academy, is £50 per student. The cost includes all meals, 
activities and transport. If your child is classified as pupil premium we ask for a contribution 
of £25 per student. Payments should be made as follows: 
 
Deposit of £20 by 14th January 2022 (£10 for pupil premium students) 
Final payment of £30 by 14th February 2022 (£15 for pupil premium students) 
 
I would be grateful if you could complete and return the attached paperwork including the 
consent form, Behaviour Contract and Medical questionnaire to the Academy no later than 
14th January 2022 along with the £20 deposit to secure their place on this exciting trip.  
 
Please find attached the kit list with all the items your child will need for the trip.  
 
It would be preferable if payments for the trip could be paid using the Academy’s online 
payment system (www.scopay.com), accessible via the Parents Section of the Academy 
website. Payments using this method can be made at anytime, including over the Christmas 
holidays. If you do wish to pay using cash or cheque (payable to ‘The Bourne Academy’) then 
please ensure that this is placed in a sealed envelope with your child’s name and details of 
payment clearly marked on the front and hand in to the Academy reception. 
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Payments can be made in installments; please contact the Finance Department to discuss 
these arrangements, as we do not wish students to refrain from attending this trip. 
 
If the trip is oversubscribed then students will be allocated according to their GEMS group 
participation. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me  if you have any queries.  
 
Yours faithfully  
 
 
Mrs Tracie Deane 
Assistant Head Raising Standards 
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